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21st May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y6 Leavers Party 
 
The theme of the Y6 leavers’ party this summer is The Circus (‘The Greatest Show on Earth’). 
 
I am writing to enquire whether you or someone else in your household have any relevant skills, 
costumes or equipment that you would be willing to share with Y6. Perhaps you could lead a plate-
spinning class, or maybe there is a fantastic clown outfit hiding in your cupboard?  
 
Please use the reply slip below if you are able to offer any support and return it to the school office no 
later than Friday 25

th
 May 2018. 

 
Additionally, your child has been asked to prepare a short item for the show and their Y6 teacher has 
already given them starting ideas for this (e.g. juggling, dancing, singing, acrobatics etc).  All Y6 
children will be participating in the assembly, either by performing their own piece, or by performing 
something that the Y6 teachers have prepared on their behalf. Just as we did for the Xmas Factor 
finalists, the Y6 teachers will be auditioning your child’s self-prepared item in the week commencing 
Monday 11

th
 June, so it needs to be ready for then. 

 
Items may be performed individually or as part of a group, and may be anything from just a few 
seconds long to 3 or 4 minutes.  Please bear in mind that in order to keep the overall show 
professional, the longer the item, the more impressive it will need to be in order to be included. 
 
I know the Y6 team can count on your support in helping send your child off to their Secondary School 
in the finest and most fun way. 
 
Your Y6 Team, 
 
Mr Goodhand, Mrs Stockley, Mrs Amin and Mr Hull 
 
 
 
 
 

Y6 Leavers Party 
Please return to the school office by than Friday 25

th
 May 2018 

 
Name of child_____________________________ Class __________________ 
 
Name of Parent/Carer_____________________ Telephone Number _________________________ 
 
Equipment, costume or skill provided (e.g. clown costume, size 10-11 years) 

 

 

 
Signed Parent/Carer ____________________________________ Date __________________ 
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